
   

ROME THE LIKELY LOCATION FOR THE NEXT SHROUD CONFERENCE... 

 

The French Shroud group C.I.E.L.T. (Centre International d'Études sur le Linceul de 

Turin), who organised the highly successful Paris International Symposium of September 

1989, have recently announced plans for a new 'Symposium Scientifique' on the Shroud, 

to be held in Rome in the spring of 1993. After many months of limbo and lack of 

cohesion among Shroud groups, this announcement has to be most was warmly 

welcomed. 

 

Commendably, proposals for conservation are to be high on the agenda, but as in Paris 

the programme is intended to encompass the widest spectrum of Shroud studies. 

Accordingly, anyone with definitive researches that they would like to present at the 

Symposium is urged to submit a synopsis of these as soon as possible to C.I.E.L.T. 

president Dr. André van Cauwenberghe at 50, Avenue des Ternes, 75017, Paris, France, 

tel: 45 72 53 61, Fax: 45 72 55 90. Details of the exact dates, venue, etc. for the 

Symposium will follow in this Newsletter as soon as they become available. 

 


